
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
	
Friday,	19	May	2017		
10:09:51	PM	
	
Please	pay	a	reasonable	amount	for	solar	generated	power.	
	
The	feed-in	tariff	should	not	just	be	a	benchmark	range,	it	should	be	regulated	so	
retailers	have	to	offer	it	as	a	minimum;	
	
Barry	Allen		

	
Postcode:	2508	
	
	




